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Important Information 

1112 N. Bendix Dr. 
South Bend, IN 46628

(574) 232.8021
Monday - Friday 9:00am-5:00pm
(Drive-Up 9:00-5:30 Fridays Only)

3630 Edison Lakes Parkway
Mishawaka, IN 46545

(574) 255.2323
Monday - Friday 9:00am-5:00pm

Saturday 9:00am-12:00
(Drive up 9:00-5:30 Fridays Only)

1404 East Ireland Road
South Bend, IN 46614

(574) 231.4508
Monday - Friday 9:00 - 5:00pm

(Drive up 9:00-5:30 Fridays Only
and Saturday 9:00am - Noon)

Website and Online Banking
www.aaafcu.com

Your new AAA office is open!

Serving Our Members Since 1939 April 2018

AAA FCU will be closed
Saturday, May 26th and

Monday, May 28th in
observance of 
Memorial Day.

Look for this logo to avoid ATM fees in
St. Joseph County (Indiana)

Follow us on social media

AAA FCU Members Get
Exclusive Discounts from

Love My Credit Union 
Rewards

Everyone loves to save, especially on
products and services you use every
day.  That's what Love My Credit Union
Rewards is all about.  Members have
saved nearly $2 billion in discounts
from valued partners through Love My
Credit Union Rewards. 

You can save too with valuable 
discounts from these partners:

• $100 cash reward with every new line
activated with Sprint! Current 
customers will receive a $50 cash 
reward for every line transferred into
Sprint Credit Union Member Cash 
Rewards. Plus, get a $50 loyalty cash
reward every year for every line.

• Save up to $15 on TurboTax federal
products!

• Get an exclusive smoke communica-
tor and a $100 gift card with a new
ADT monitored home security system.
Call 844-703-0123 to activate this 
special offer.

• Get trusted protection at true savings
with the TruStage Auto & Home 
Insurance Program.

Shop and get cash back at over 1,500
online retailers with Love to Shop

To find out more and learn about other
valuable discounts visit
www.aaafcu.com or 

LoveMyCreditUnion.org. You get all
these offers and discounts just for

being a member of 
AAA Federal Credit Union

AAA  FCU will be closed
on July 4, 2018 in 

observance of 
Independence Day.

April 2018 Let Katie help you with your 
insurance needs

Katie Volheim began her career with 
Liberty Mutual Insurance in 2017 after 
serving more than a decade leading the
area in the hospitality and events industry. 

She started her career in the Michiana
area after attending Purdue University
where she studied English Literature and
Communications. She has lived in Elkhart,
IN for most of her life and currently resides

there with her husband and two young boys. She is an active
community member and is a school board member of the
Montessori School of Elkhart. She is also an active member of
Women In Business, Women’s Council of Realtors, Michiana
Wedding Network, and the Booster Club of Montessori. 

Outside of the workplace, Katie enjoys traveling, listening to
music, and spending time with her family and her dog. Katie is
outgoing and engaging and enjoys getting to know her clients
personally. 

Katie takes pride in learning about her customers and their
unique situations, needs and personal circumstances. This 
enables her to provide expert advice and assist her clients to
make informed insurance decisions. She will recommend custom
coverage levels and options for each life stage. 

Please contact Katie Volheim today to learn more about 
Liberty Mutual’s complete coverage plans designed to protect
you, your home, and your automobile at (574)247-1104 or email
Katherine.volheim@libertymutual.com

Batter Up! Buy your Bus Trip Tickets beginning
April 16th at any AAA location

Katie Volheim

AAA will host our annual bus trip to see the Chicago Cubs play
the Pittsburgh Pirates on Friday, June 8th.  Tickets are $75 per
person which includes the bus ride and ticket to the game.  We’ll
leave the Bendix Drive lot at 10am.  Game time is 1:20 CST. 

The doors of AAA Federal Credit Union’s newest building at
1404 East Ireland Road in South Bend officially opened to the
membership at 9am on March 5th. 

“This location offers our members a very convenient location
and will allow us to offer additional services to our members in the
future,” said AAA President Paul Obermeyer.  

Obermeyer said it became clear over the last few years with
the expansion of the US 31 project, that the convenience of get-
ting to the location had proven a hardship to members. He feels
this new location remedies that problem by being highly visable
and easily accessible on Ireland Road. 

If you had gotten attached to the staff at the old location, don’t
worry, you’ll be greeted by familiar faces when you visit the new
location.  

The hours have remained unchanged - Monday through 
Friday from 9am until 5:00 with the drive-up open until Friday
evening at 5:30.  The drive up is open on Saturdays from 9-Noon.


